

EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

COMMUNITY OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

HELD ON 17 JANUARY 2008


COS.22/08
PARTNERSHIP AGREEMENT BETWEEN CARLISLE CITY COUNCIL AND CARLISLE HOUSING ASSOCIATION

(Public and Press excluded by virtue of Paragraph 3 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 1972)

The Housing Enabling Officer (Mr Hewitson) presented Report DS.01/08 providing Members with information in respect of the Partnership Agreement between Carlisle City Council and Carlisle Housing Association (CHA).

The Head of Legal Services was in attendance to answer Member’s questions as requested.

In considering the report, Members made the following comments and observations:

(a) Concerns were raised that annual reports would not be regular enough and Members requested six monthly reports.

Mr Hewitson responded that there was an operation meeting each quarter and a strategic meeting every six month, he would suggest that a CHA Board member should attend the strategic meeting and then he could report back after that meeting.

The Director of Development Services (Mrs Elliot) reminded Members that the relationship with CHA was the same as other RSL’s with the same ability to scrutinise them.  The Committee could invite representation but could not insist on regular detailed reports.

(b) The CHA Board had four spaces available for City Council Members.  Two spaces were taken by Council Members, one by an ex-Councillor and there was one vacancy.  

RESOLVED – 1) That Report DS.01/08 be noted;

2) It be suggested to the Executive that they fill the current City Council vacancy on the CHA Board;

3) That it be noted that the Chairman and Vice-Chairman will be involved in the final discussion for the Partnership Agreement.







